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24-25 Enrollment Update
April 30th Seated K – 12 Pupils: 2,404

1 Pupil decrease from March 31st

Average Pupils from Sept – April: 2,412

34 Pupils over original budgeted pupils









Unassigned Fund Balance
Last month - $5,351,251 (deficit spending $329,989)

This month - $5,500,606 (deficit spending $180,634)
Increased special education aid based on information from MDE that we should receive 100% of our 

funding allocation (currently pro-rated at 95% on the state aid reports)
Additional special education tuition billing funds were received for last year which will increase the

revenue for the current year

The final FY25 budget revision will take in June 2025; at that time all major adjustments will be complete 
and will be explained next month.




